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BEACON HEALTH OPTIONS SYSTEMS UPDATE 
 

JULY 7, 2016 
 
 

Beacon Health Options information systems are back up and running.  The 
ProviderConnect and the other “Connect” platforms have been restored.  
Please enter and back date (if necessary, to yesterday) any and all 
authorization requests. 
 
Due to the systems issue, provider payments will be delayed by a day or 
two.  Beacon is currently processing this week’s payments to the bank for 
disbursement. 
 
PSVs from last week’s State of Maryland check run (6/28/16) should now 
be available. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


